
Connect with Westside PTO:

Calling All 2021-22 Westside Wolf Families
 

We are enthusiastic about welcoming you to the Wolfpack. The Westside
community is very diverse and active. The Westside PTO is proud to support our

families and community by providing volunteers and resources necessary 
to make Westside the best high school in the West.  

 

PTO Board & Committees
Nominations are happening now for our 2021-22 Executive Board and committees. 

Please let us know if you would like to hear more details regarding 
open positions and volunteer opportunities. 

 

PTO Info & Communications
To receive information about upcoming PTO meetings, activities, and socials, please

reach out to us today and we will add you to our communications list.
 

GO WOLVES!
 
 
 

W E S T S I D E  H I G H  S C H O O L

whsptovolunteers@gmail.com

https://www.westsidehighpto.org/

mailto:whsptovolunteers@gmail.com
https://www.westsidehighpto.org/

